

## lintongrantaplaygroup

Pre-school and toddler group Linton, Cambridgeshire



## Memory Jogger



For week commencing: Monday 19th February 2018

Please remember to check your child's communication drawers, which are in the room, each time they attend Linton Granta Playgroup. Many thanks.

Cold Weather, please send in your child/children in warm clothes, we are continuing to have issues with our heating.

**Dance Lady** – the Dance Lady will be coming in on Monday 26<sup>th</sup> February so if your child attends this session please remember to put your donation of £2 into the post box when you drop your child off. Thank you.

**PANTS** – we will be decorating cut out pants and using them to make a garland

**Bingo Night**  $-17^{th}$  March 2018 - we will be making hampers to raffle off at this event and very much appreciate any donations of, smellies/sweets/chocolates/ non-perishable goods/cleaning products etc A box for any donations will be left out in the waiting area.

**Stay and Play** – Please remember you are welcome to stay and play with the children at any time. It would be lovely to see you and the children would love your company.

Pre-Schoolers Registration: the children will be finding colours around the room

**Telling Tree-** Your children will be coming home with leaves this week so they can come back after half term and share with us what they have done.

NUT FREE - Please can we remind you to not put anything containing nuts in your child's lunch box, a nut allergy can be fatal Thank you



Linton Granta Playgroup, Linton Village College, Cambridge Road, Linton, Cambridge, CB21 4JB www.lintongrantaplaygroup.org.uk Email: info@lintongrantaplaygroup.org.uk

Tel: 07806744864 (During term time only)

Registered Charity Number 1029292

